NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
ZONING ORDINANCE AMENDMENTS – VILLAGE OF POINT VENTURE
  
The Village Council of the Village of Point Venture, Texas, will conduct a  public hearing on August 18, 2021, at 6:30 P.M. to consider testimony and act upon a proposed amendment to Chapters 1 and 4 of the Zoning Ordinance requiring registration for short-term rentals of residential properties. All persons are invited to attend and participate in this public hearing at 555 Venture Blvd S., Point Venture, TX.  Any person wishing to present written materials or statements regarding the proposed amendments may submit such prior to the date of the public hearing to the Village Secretary at 411 Lohmans Ford Rd., Point Venture, TX or via email at villagesecretary@vopv.org.

A copy of the proposed amendment to the  Zoning Ordinance is available for review upon request or on the Village’s website.  For additional information please contact Vickie Knight, Village Secretary, at 512-267-5511 or via email at villagesecretary@vopv.org.
